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                 August 5, 2020 

          
               Information letter no. 16-2020 

 
Dear Member Federations, 
 
Following information letter no. 15-2020 of July 26, we would like to remind you that the EFC 
Executive Committee has unanimously decided to postpone the Elective Congress for one 
year, until 11.09.2021, after the Olympic Games in Tokyo and to hold the 2020 Ordinary 
Congress virtually on the initially planned date of 12.09.2020. 

 
In order to prepare the technical aspects of the Virtual Congress we are kindly asking you again 
to inform us whether your president or his representative (with proxy) will attend the 
Congress, or whether you are going to give the proxy to another Federation.  
 
Providing the names and contact details of delegates early will certainly help us to get better 
prepared and ensure an efficiently run Congress, therefore I would be very grateful if you 
could send the attached two forms as soon as possible. If you have already submitted this 
information, please verify if you have entered the correct email addresses as they will be used 
to get access to the Virtual Congress. Please also indicate which one of the delegates will 
conduct the voting.  
 
All additional information including technical aspects of attending the Virtual Congress will be 
provided with the documents for the Congress (according to EFC Statutes,                                                    
no later than August 12).  

 
 

   Best regards, 

 
 
 
 

    …………………………… 
        Jacek SLUPSKI 
     Secretary General 

 


